
Teacher: Chloe 
Learning Support: Rebecca  

Care Assistant: Sam  
 

Happy  New year! We hope you have had a lovely  
Christmas .  

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child, please do not hesitate to speak to us. We are here 
to help.  

 
 

 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is: Minibeasts  

Where we will be leaning about different minibeasts and what the different types of minibeasts there are through 

exploring our texts. We will also learning about how caterpillars turn into butterflies and  how spiders spin webs .  

In Maths our number rhymes this term are 10 Green Bottles and 10 Fat Sausages, which we will be using to learn 

to count from 1-10. We will be learning how to sort by colour and size and use numicon to count and match to 

puzzles. 

As part of our wider curriculum, we will set activities that encourage the children to work on being more           

independent, continue to explore different Minibeasts and explore different celebration's. We will work with the 

children to develop their communication skills through Speech and Language activities and build up their           

tolerance to different experiences and learn through a sensory approach.  

Chloe’s Class  

 Newsletter Spring  

2025 
Please would it be possible to send in 

coats, hats, gloves and wellies as  at 

this point of the year it is very cold and 

we go outside in all weathers.  

 

 

This half term we will be working  

with the children to: 

 

• Sorting by colour and Size. 

• Communicate using symbols/ 

words. 

• Showing an interest in books. 

• To be able to undo some buttons, zips, press studs 

or Velcro. 

• To control scissors using finger and thumb. 

• Sharing with peers. 

• Have an awareness of what recourses need to be 

put away  

 
We will be exploring these texts: 


